
  Longdean School  
 
 
 

Pupil Premium Information: 
Pupil Premium is the government giving schools extra funding to help improve 

outcomes for children and pupils who need extra support. 
 

We really need to hear from you if: 
• You already claim Free School Meals? 

• If you are in the military? 
• If you claim any of these benefits - Income Support, Income-based Jobseekers Allowance, 

Income-related Employment and Support Allowance, Support under Part VI of the 
Immigration and Asylum Act 1999, The guaranteed element of State Pension Credit, Child 

Tax Credit, Working Tax Credit run-on, Universal Credit 

 

You can also check your eligibility by using this link: 
• https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/at-school/free-school- 

meals/free-school-meals.aspx#year3 
 

• If you don’t meet the above criteria, and need financial support, please still get in contact 
with us. 

 

At Longdean we can support you with things like: 
• Academic intervention 
• Support for enrichment 

• Support with school supplies 
• Bursaries for trips 

• Support with the application process 

 
 

 
Longden School, Rumballs Rd, Hemel Hempstead HP3 8JB 

Any questions about this please come and find 
me or contact me using the details below. 

Email: r.panchal@longdean.herts.sch.uk 

Phone: 07780 692872  
Mrs. Panchal 

Longdean’s Y7 Pupil Premium 
Co-Ordinate 
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